

June 13, 2016

Ms. Vickie Turner Turner Dream Foundation 541 Reiling Terrace Chula Vista, CA 91913

Dear Ms. Turner:

As I continue in my first year as president of the University of San Diego, it is very encouraging to know that we have generous donors like you who are committed to the mission of USD. Thank you very much for your recent gift to the Turner Diversity Scholarship at the School of Law.

Your investment in the Law School has a profound impact on students, faculty and programs. Whether it is student scholarships, access to justice, or legal scholarship on pressing issues of our time, your gift to USD's School of Law helps to expand opportunities for the school, its students and the community.

As a result of your generosity, we are able to provide students with a character-building education that fosters independent thought, innovation, integrity, analytical thinking, and an open-minded and collaborative world view. These are the competencies that today's global companies and non-profit institutions are looking for among students advancing their professional careers.

Your donation entitles you to membership in the Maudsley Fellows Society and in the President's Club, the recognition societies representing our most loyal donors.

Again, thank you for your sustaining support as we work together to enhance the Torero experience for all of our students.

Sincerely,

James T. Harris III, D.Ed.

President